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Route B Reopens in Atchison County Missouri

(KLZA)-- Route B in Atchison County reopened Tuesday after being closed for a bridge deck
replacement project, according to the Missouri Department of Transportation. The road closed at the
bridge over Interstate 29 on Monday, September 22.

MoDOT appreciates the patience of local residents and motorists during this necessary closure and
encourages all motorists to slow down, buckle up, eliminate distractions and drive safely to ensure
everyone can Arrive Alive.
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